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10th September 2021 
 

 
YEAR 6 SWIMMING LESSONS 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are writing to let you know that this half term, starting from Wednesday 22nd September, we 
will be taking Year 6 pupils to Malvern Splash each Wednesday for their Physical Education (PE) 
swimming lessons.  
 
The swimming lessons this term will be on the following dates:-        Pleased to confirm your bookings for Friday afternoons from 1pm to 2pm on 

 

22nd and 29th September 2021 
6th, 13th and 20th October 

3rd, 10th, 17th and 24th November 
And 1st December 2021. 

 
With your help and support we hope that all of the children will be successful swimmers and 
become water safe. Thank you. 
 
The children should come to school with a NAMED plastic carrier bag containing a towel, 
swimming trunks / one piece costume which fits them comfortably; (Please check that your child 
has not grown out of their swimwear) Swimming costumes are available in Matalan, The Splash 
or from other stores. (Please note that bikinis and long swimming shorts are not allowed.  
 
Children must bring their own brush/comb as they are not permitted to share.  
 
Children with long hair must have it plaited or tied up and must wear swimming hats. Local 
chemists do stock swimming hats or they are available to buy at the pool.  
 
Swimming goggles are encouraged and can be worn if we have a Class Dojo message from 
parents.  
 
Earrings and other jewellery must not be worn on swimming days, the same as in normal PE 
lessons.  
 
All possessions must be clearly named.  

Thank you. 
Yours sincerely 

Mrs V. Beale 
Headteacher. 
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